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Congratulations to Northeast Sight Services on its Annual Awards Dinner and Auction, which were held last
week, and to all of the organizations and persons who were presented with awards at the Dinner.

This event helps further Northeast Sight’s mission to help blind and visually impaired individuals achieve the
best possible quality of life by providing compassionate services and preventing vision loss through education
and early detection for people of all ages. Our firm was pleased to support this great cause by donating Wilkes-
Barre-Scranton Penguins tickets for the silent auction.
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